Camden Township Special Meeting

June 1, 2022

The Town Board of the Town of Camden, Carver County, Minnesota met for the Road Inspection for Camden Township on June 1, 2022 at 6:00 pm. Members present were Supervisors Bill Devine, David Zellmann, Supervisor/maintenance worker Gerry Goede and maintenance worker David Traver.

Topic of discussion was as follows:

Road Inspection-

Tree on 86th Street & Water Ave is not in our right of way of the road.

Culvert at Blackowik needs to be replaced with a larger one on 84th St.

Need to finish cutting up tree on 110 St and 82nd Ave.

Looked at culverts on Tacoma and they both look good.

Looked at culvert on 86th St and its going bad, will need to be replaced.

Looked at the gravel pit. To bring up at next meeting to review and discuss operations of it.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.

Submitted by David Zellmann

Chairman

6-9-22

A trected

LISA GOEDE
Clerk, Camden Township, Carver County, MN
Notorial Officer (ex-officio notary public)
My commission (Term) expires 01/04/2025